
 

City of Merced 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: August 17, 2022 
TO: Planning Commission 
FROM: Julie Nelson, Senior Planner  
SUBJECT: Item E-2:  Appeal of the Site Plan Review Committee’s approval of a 

one-year extension for VTSM #1291 

 
Staff is requesting this item be continued to September 7, 2022, to allow staff 
additional time to research matters that have arisen since the preparation of the staff 
report.   
 
Both the appellant, Mr. Telegan, and Bright Development have been made aware of 
staff’s request for a continuance and have agreed to the continuance.   
 
Planning Commission Action: 
 
Make a motion to continue the matter to September 7, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


